
 

Serica Energy plc  
 

("Serica" or the "Company") 
 

Notification of Interim Results  
 

London 6 September 2021 - Serica Energy plc (AIM: SQZ) will announce its Interim Results for the 
six months ended 30 June 2021 on 28 September 2021. 

There will be a presentation for analysts that morning. Further details will be available in due course 

and any analyst interested in attending the presentation should contact Vigo Consulting at 
serica@vigoconsulting.com. 

There will also be a presentation for shareholders later that same morning, where shareholders will be 
able to attend in person. Due to restrictions relating to numbers able to be seated at the venue, there 

will be a limit on available capacity, with people allocated a seat on a first come, first served basis. If 
you would like to participate in the shareholder event, please email shareholderevent@serica-
energy.com with your name and details of your shareholding.  

Enquiries:  

Serica Energy plc  
Tony Craven Walker, Executive Chairman                                                   +44 (0)20 7390 0230 

Mitch Flegg, CEO  

Peel Hunt (Nomad & Joint Broker)                                                          +44 (0)20 7418 8900 

Richard Crichton / David McKeown / Alexander Allen  

Jefferies (Joint Broker)                                                                             +44 (0)20 7029 8000 
Tony White / Will Soutar  

Vigo Consulting 
Patrick d'Ancona / Chris McMahon / Oliver Clark                                          +44 (0)20 7390 0230 

                                                                                                                 serica@vigoconsulting.com 
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